
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYER WALK THROUGH THE HIMALAYAS 
Sunday, November 17th | Ministry Center 

12:30pm 
 
A hands-on interactive event for all ages is happening Sunday, 
November 17 at 12:30PM in the Ministry Center (immediately 
following the 11:15AM service).  
 
While most of us will never physically set foot among the unreached 
peoples of the Himalayas, we can take this opportunity 
to spiritually walk among them! Come and discover more about this 
vast area. Are there any churches? Is the Bible available? How do 
people live? As you ‘walk through’ the mountains you will learn about 
the many countries in the region. You will gain more understanding of 
the needs of the people. You’ll be able to stand in the gap 
for millions of people who have never heard the name of Jesus, much 
less the New Life that is available in Him.  
 
A light lunch will be provided featuring Himalayan noodle soup!  
 
We hope to see you there. 
 


